
 

 

6th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Volunteering Parent/Carer Skills 
 
Here at Oswald Road Primary School we are always keen to get parents involved in all of our 
learning, and we believe in using all resources around us to provide our children with as many 
experiences as we can. Our children will be involved in trips out of school, however we also 
really value visitors who can come in and speak to the children, share an experience, or teach 
them a new skill.  
 
In the past we have welcomed parents who have done art work, cooking, taught the children a 
new language, or have spoken to the children about being a mummy or a daddy and what is 
involved in looking after a baby.  
 
If you feel you would like to contribute any of your skills and would be interested in coming in 
to work with our children in a non-formal session, which will be supported by all our staff 
members, please complete the reply slip below and hand it to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Laura Tracanna (EYFS Phase Leader) 

  

Volunteering Parent/Carer Skills 
 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
[Please explain below in a few words what you would like to volunteer] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer): _______________________________________ Date: ________________ 


